Town of Harwich 

Historic District & Historical Commission

Legal Notice 
The Historic District and Historical Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 17, 2017 in the Griffin Room, Town Hall, at 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA to consider the following applications. The public hearing will begin at 5:30 p.m. followed by a public meeting. Any member of the public having an interest in these applications is invited to attend and provide information and comment relevant to this matter or may submit the same in writing.   
HH 2017-09 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 652 Route 28, Map 15- Parcel C2-A2-1, in the R-L Zone. The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich c.131-8 Historic Preservation, Article II, and proposes replace one slider on the East side with a wooden door, replace one window with 4 like on the East to match existing, replace one slider on the West side with a wooden door, and replace rotted shingles with Clapboard to match existing.  Applicant/Agent, Owners John and Barbara Our.
HH 2017-10 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 133 Bank Street, Map 23-Parcel Q2-0, in the R-L Zone. The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich c.131-8 Historic Preservation, Article II, and proposes a demolition of the existing foundation only, of the c.1880 dwelling, and replace with a new foundation under the existing structure with no changes to the footprint.

Applicant/Agent, Sean Smith, for owner Helen Zadorozny.
HH 2017-11 Notice of Intent (NOI) has been received for 825 Route 28, Map 24- Parcel W4 in the CH-1 Zone.  The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich c.131-8 Historic Preservation, Article II, and proposes a demolition of the existing foundation only of the c. 1860 dwelling and replace with a new foundation under the existing structure with no changes to the footprint.  Applicant/Agent, Sean Smith, for owner Sara Chase.
Mary Maslowski, Chairman

Cape Cod Chronicle – Print Dates: April 27, and May 4, 2017: 

 “In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at ‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The City/Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting of this legal notice.” 

